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Summer Student Employment Available at Lake Shelbyville 

 Lake Shelbyville – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers at Lake Shelbyville is soliciting for 

summer student employment for the 2014 recreation season.  Students hired will be required to begin 

work at the completion of the Spring 2014 semester and work until the beginning of the Fall 2014 

semester.  Available job openings have not been decided at this time but are potentially available in 

Interpretive Services, Visitor Assistance, Facility/Grounds Maintenance, and Environmental 

Stewardship.  The hourly rate for these positions will be approximately $11.06 with a 40 hour per 

week work schedule.  If hired for these positions, you may be required to work days and/or nights and 

weekend / holiday shifts.   

Basic Requirements and Qualifications: 
• Enrolled or accepted for enrollment in a technical or vocational school, 2-year or 4-year college 

or university, graduate or professional school, at a qualifying educational institution on a half-
time or full-time basis pursuing a qualifying degree or certificate 

• Minimum education requirement of high school diploma or GED 
• Good academic standing with a cumulative 2.0 grade point average 
• Transcripts and proof of enrollment/acceptance letter 
• Detailed resume showing eligibility for this position 
• Required to sign a Pathways Participant Agreement 

 
These positions will be announced on line at www.usajobs.gov website.  Applicants will need to 

create an account, build their profile and apply for these positions at www.usajobs.gov.   

 

  

For more information regarding this employment opportunity at Lake Shelbyville, call the U.S. Army 

Corps of Engineers at (217) 774-3951 extension 0. 
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